Special Prayer
Requests

Pray for these to be
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Sara’s father
Bo-tee’s father
Jantha's husband
Tho's husband
Tho’s mother
Tee'’s wife

Pray for these to
grow spiritually:

Srey Nij
Mao
Bo-tee
Sambat

Ron & Sara Smith
P.O. Box 754
Phnom Penh, Cambodia

Woodland Baptist Church
1175 Bethania Rural Hall
Road
Winston-Salem, NC 27106

Baptist International
Outreach
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Cambodia

November 20, 2021

Dear Friends,

It is the last day of Water Festival here in Cambodia. Rainy season is officially
coming to an end. The weather is normally a bit cooler now — this month and
next — just in time to celebrate Thanksgiving and Christmas!

The Covid situation has improved to a large degree here, with around 80% of
Cambodians fully vaccinated. Churches have re-opened in Phnom Penh. We
received a long and very detailed public safety order from the Ministry of Health
requiring our compliance, but so far, at the local level, they are not mandating
that everyone get the vaccine. For the past four weeks we have been allowed to
have regular meetings, but we were told to wait concerning the children’s
meeting. Pray that soon we can re-open it too.

You may remember from the email update we sent out in September, that we
were praying especially for Tho. She had gotten married to an unbeliever. Well,
Tho has been in church for three of the last four Sundays, but we have not met
her husband. Pray for them both. Pray that he will come to know the Lord Jesus
as his Savior.

Pray for us, that we will have God’s blessing on our work. Continue to pray for
our safety, and protection from the Covid virus. We are not yet vaccinated. One
of the hospitals here in Phnom Penh is supposed to be getting a supply of U.S.
vaccines, and so we are waiting and hoping for that because they are more
effective. Joshua, though, is advised not to receive a vaccine due to his heart
condition. Please remember to pray for him.

Thank you so much for your prayers and generous contributions to our ministry.
May the Lord bless you and your family in a very special way during this
Thanksgiving and Christmas time. We are praying for you.

Yours in Christ,
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